
 
 
 
 

 
Building Inspector 

 

The Municipalities of Huron East and Central Huron are inviting applications for 
the position of Building Inspector.  
 
The successful applicant will work closely with the Chief Building Official for both 
municipalities to review applications/plans for compliance with the Ontario 
Building Code and to perform inspections at the required stages of construction.  
 
Applicants should posses a combination of practical experience in construction, 
with preference to experience with septic and plumbing installation and the 
required academic qualifications to perform inspections.  
 
This is a new position for both municipalities and is initially being offered as a 
one-year contract – the position will be reviewed by both Municipalities prior to 
the expiry  of the contract.  
 
Further information including a complete job description is available on the 
websites for the Municipalities.  
 
Applicants are asked to submit a detailed resume in confidence to the 
undersigned by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 11th, 2019.  
 

Brad Knight, CAO/Clerk 
Municipality of Huron East 

72 Main Street South, PO Box 610 
Seaforth, Ontario. N0K 1W0  

519-527-2561 (fax)  bknight@huroneast.com  
 
We thank all applicants and advise that only those selected for an interview will be 
contacted.  
 
 


